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December 21, 2022 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 

 

Hello,  

 

We are currently in suspect outbreak on Galway with one positive resident case of COVID. We 

are awaiting a test result for another symptomatic resident on Galway. If it is positive, Galway 

will be in a confirmed outbreak. 

 

Please advise any family members and friends that may be intending to visit your loved one over 

the holidays that St. Pat’s Vaccination Policy requires three COVID vaccinations for both 

designated caregivers and general visitors. A reminder that we do have an indoor visiting process 

for visitors who do not meet the policy. 

 

As there are many viruses circulating in the community, please be vigilant with hand hygiene 

and do not visit if you have any respiratory or gastrointestinal symptoms. 

 
 

 
 

 

Be well and stay safe, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 


